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Rev. Dr. W. J. Clark,
517 Clarke Avenue,

Westmount, Que.
Dear Dr. Clark,-

You will recall that while you were 
Moderator of the General Assembly, you communicated 
with me in regard to the Robert Bruce Estate and in 
that connection we secured certain advice from 
Dr. Hamilton Cassels, the Solicitor of the Board of 
Trustees. He had more or less correspondence with 
the solicitors of the Executors of the Robert Bruce 
Estate and has now sent in to us the enclosed account for $20.

It seems to me that this account 
ought to be paid out of the Estate. It was quite a 
proper and legitimate thing for you,as one of the 
Trustees of this particular Trust, to seek legal ad­
vice and I would suggest that you forward it to 
the administrator of the Trust and ask him to pay 
it.

I trust your health is improved 
greatly of late and that you are looking forward to 
a good holiday.

With kind regards, I am,

RL/D
Enc.

Very sincerely yours,


